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Hello everyone, my name is Lynne, I am looking forward
to representing Adlington North on Adlington Town
Council. I am registered blind so my focus is diversity,
accessibility, and inclusion, making our community the
best it can be.

Four Citizen Awards were also presented to....
Allyson Miller for nurturing children and providing opportunities through Leadership roles with the Adlington Scout
Group and as a former member of the Adlington Community Centre Nursery Committee
Gillian Pilkington for her ongoing work with young children in and around Adlington and for her tireless
dedication to fundraising over many years for both national and local charities
Helen Brown for her dedicated contribution for just over 20 years to Albany Academy where she is currently the
Chair of the Board of Trustees.
Police Officers in the Chorley Rural East Team collectively: PCSO Fern Jones, PCSO Ben Pilling, and PC
3932 Carl Exley for the team’s role in community safety and assisting the setting up of the Adlington Youth Group.

It is time to say thank you again to those who work in our community and
give their own time to make Adlington a better place to live...

Two Young Citizens Awards were presented
this year at the Civic Sunday reception on 25
June by the 2023/24 Adlington Town Mayor
Cllr Nina Buckley to: 
Ruby Outram to recognise her various youth
leadership roles both in college and within the
Uniformed Youth sector and mentoring support
to individual young people, and to
Edward Hesketh, a valued FoAL volunteer,
who has assisted at various community events
and more recently becoming a Police Cadet.



Sponsor a lamp post basket 
Would you like to remember a loved one, thank someone
special or dedicate flowers to your family or business? 
Adlington Town Council are now offering the opportunity
to sponsor one of the village lamppost baskets for the
2024 season at £100 per lamppost 
Contact: 07896 729646 
clerk@adlingtontowncouncil.co.uk 

WE NEED YOUR HELP
To make our annual remembrance event on 12/11/23 
the usual successful and safe event we need volunteers to act
as marshals working alongside our councillors and road 
closure company. If you can help, please contact us on  
07896 729646 or clerk@adlingtontowncouncil.co.uk  

WHAT'S ON?
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Litter Pick and Skip Day
Volunteers and members from Adlington in Bloom
and Adlington Town Council turned out to support
our Litter Pick and Skip Day in July helped by
residents collecting rubbish from several areas.
Many families also made good use of our free skips
which were funded by Chorley Council and Jigsaw
Housing and located at both ends of the village. Our
Town Councillors with the help of Chorley Council
staff ensured that any recyclable items were passed
on for further good use to both local and oversea
charities, including St Catherine’s charity shop and
the Chorley and District Support for Ukraine Group.
We would like to thank everyone who supported the
day.

SLOW DOWN SAVE LIVES


